

Virginia Goldstein
Director

Russell Kokubun
Deputy Director

## County of Hawaii

## PLANNING DEPARTMENT

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 (808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

June 2, 1999

Christopher Norrie 846 Bellevue Place, E.#101 Seattle, WA 98102

Dear Mr. Norrie:

TMK: 8-1-10:03 Subdivision No. 7038

This is to acknowledge receipt of your facsimilie letter of May 23, 1999, regarding the subject matter.

Please be advised that a Government Right-Of-Way (Ka'awaloa Road) traversing the property does infact sever (divide) the property. Therefore, Subdivision No. 7038 consolidated six (6) lots and resubdivided into seven (7) lots because of the Government Right-Of-Way.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ed Cheplic of this department.

Sincerely

\_VIRGINIA GOLDSTEIN

**Planning Director** 

ETC:lnm sub7038.nor

xc: Manager, DWS

4372 IIIN 4 - 1999